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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2013 3:55 PM

To: 'xusom88@gmail.com'

Subject: 1587 Park Street, VB1305A

Hello Xu, 

 

You appeared before the Legislative Hearing Officer on a tax assessment hearing for a Vacant Building fee on February 5, 

2013.  At that time, she stated that if you get the rehab done by April 16, your assessment fee will be cut in half.  As of to 

date, there are still two active permits (plumbing and building); therefore, Ms. Moermond will recommend that the City 

Council approve the $1,250.00 assessment fee.   

 

The City Council Public Hearing is on Wednesday, May 1, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd 

Saint Paul, MN 55106 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Main: 651-266-8585 

Fax: 651-266-8574 

 


